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REPOST PO BE DISCUSSED AT THE
SCHOOL 30ARD MEETING

1927.October

Mr. Chairman, members of the School Boards:
I have the honour to present to you the following report: 
The enrollment for September shows an increase over that 

for the same month last year as can be seen from these figures:

290Total
The estim ted enrollment for the school year 1926-2 7, 

presented to the meeting of the School Boards in September 1926,

301, whereas, in June 1927, this /as actually 308.
A conservative estimate for the 1927-2 8 sea. si on is between

281
as

was

310 and 320.

The cancellation of the $50 fee has caused a large incre-ae 

•in Grade VIII, the first high school grade (1926-18, 1927-23). 

other grades a small but fairly ste dy increase is noticeable.
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